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Principal’s Report 

 

Curriculum Day— Next Monday 12th May No OSHC Available 

Our whole staff will be travelling to Shepparton next Monday 12th May for a professional learning day 

presented by Nairn Walker. Unfortunately there will be no OSHC program offered this day as all staff 

are required to attend the training. Please make other arrangements for your children for this day.  
 

Mother’s Day Celebration 

Thank you to all the people who came along to celebrate with us today. The students had a wonderful 

time sharing the activities with their loved ones. I wish you all a lovely Mother’s Day this Sunday and 

send a hug to those who find the day a challenging one for different reasons. 
 

Cathedral Cross Country 

We were lucky that the rain held off at Eildon on Wednesday for the cross country event. Our students 

all tried their best and demonstrated great sportsmanship by cheering each other on. We had our best 

ever turn out of families coming along to support the students. We appreciate that it is so hard to move 

work and other commitments to be able to join these events, so thank you.  
 

School Sleepover—Thursday 5th June 

We will be hosting our school sleepover on Thursday 5th June to Friday 6th June for all students. The 

cost is $20.00 per student, which can be debited from the School Saving Bonus or CSEF if available.  A 

permission note will be sent home next week with all the information and a packing list. The sleepover 

is a great opportunity for students to get used to staying away from home and to get a sense of wheth-

er they feel ready for school camp later in the year. If students are not comfortable staying, they can go 

home after dinner and return to school as normal in the morning. It is not far to come and pick them up 

if they change their minds.  
 

Murrindindi Beanie and Fibre Festival and Community Wood Auction Fundraisers 24th and 25th May 

Please keep an eye out for a letter coming home soon for you to nominate how you can support our two 

biggest annual school fundraisers. As we know, many hands make light work and with the growth in our 

school, we are lucky to have more families who can help make these events a success. You can still help 

without having to be available that weekend.  
 

Lunch Orders 

The next lunch order day for Term 2 will be on the 23rd May.  Please be sure to confirm your orders and 

payment by Tuesday 20th May. 
 

School Saving Bonus reminder and allocation to school activities  

Any funds remaining in your School Saving Bonus (SSB) account after 30 June 2025, including online 

voucher amounts that have not been redeemed, will become a credit to use on school activities. How-

ever, the credit will not be available on your family account at our school until late July. To use any re-

maining SSB funds to cover the cost of school activities in July, please refer to the SSB online system 

and allocate the funds to school activities before 30 June 2025. To learn more about the SSB online sys-

tem, download the step-by-step System guide for parents and carers or watch this School Saving Bo-

nus video. System guide translations are also available in 14 languages. 
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